
Coats  needed  for  El  Dorado
County students
El Dorado County Office of Education is organizing a coat
drive. Donations will be distributed to schools and EDCOE
operated programs throughout the county, including Lake Tahoe.

New coats ranging in sizes from infant to adult may be dropped
off at the El Dorado County Office of Education at 6767 Green
Valley  Road  in  Placerville  between  8am-5pm.  All  donations
should be submitted to the office no later than Dec. 6.

For more information, call Angela at (530) 622.7130, ext. 0.
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